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Date: May 25, 2012
To:  Portland Fire Department
From: Jerry Bosse

Re:  Sprinkler System NFPA Comphances for
531-537 Congress Street, 4® Floor, Portland, ME

High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materials and workmanship
supplied by High Tech Fire Protection on the project entitled 531-537 Congress Street, 4" Floor
in Portland, Maine to meet or exceed all requirements necessary for an approved NFPA #13 2010
edition Fire Sprinkler System that pertains to our fire sprinkler system contract # 021012-2.
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Jerry Bosse
High Tech Fire Protection
207-998-2551 .

jbosse@fairpoint.net

Specializing tn Commercial and Residential Five Sprinkler Systems
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May 2, 2012

Stefan Scarks

A&M Partners

120 Exchange St
Portland, ME 04101

Subject: 500 Washington Ave, Laundry Mat Fit Up

Dear Trish,

As requested, I am writing to confirm the fire alarm system add for the above mentioned subject,
was inspected and tested and at the time of inspection the system was found to be operational and
to the best of our knowledge, met or exceeded all of the requirements as established by the plans
and specifications for the project and all applicable codes including NFPA 72.

It was a pleasure working with you on this project. Should you have any questions or need
additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
‘ ?Z ly: j?, c RECEIVED
Douglas W. Driesen MAY 2 5 2012

Service Manager

Dept. of Building lnspeptions
Clty of Portland Maine
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